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Proposed Sand & Gravel Mining 
1 message

Mark & Shellie Troutini <troutinis@gmail.com> Sat, Jun 11, 2022 at 1:11 AM
To: rob.zuber@state.co.us

Hello Rob,
We are writing you to express our concern about the proposed sand and gravel mining & processing operation that is
being looked at for the area of 54th Ave and 396. Our understanding is a company called Raptor Mining who operates as
Two Rivers Sand, Gravel and Reservoir is who is seeking the permit for this mining operation.

We live in the Dos Rios Estates and we plead with you not to allow this mine/ processing plant to go in near our beloved
neighborhood. Not only does this affect our health and our safety but our property values as well! We all pay very
generous property taxes in our Dos Rios neighborhood And we value our quiet area and clean air!  Please hear our
requests to protect this area for us as well as for the wildlife that lives along the Big Thompson River. 

Sincerely,

Mark & Shellie Troutini
42 Caballo Trl
Greeley, CO 80634
Ph# 303-995-3200
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